
Mass Schedule � Not to exceed 170 people per Mass. �

Saturday  4:00pm �

Sunday     8:00am and 10:30am�

Monday    8:00am Communion Service �

Tuesday � Saturday 8:00am�

�

Confessions�

Tuesday� Saturday 7:00am �7:45am �

Saturday 8:30am �10:00am  and 3:00pm�3:45pm   �

�

Parish Center and Chapel Hours�

Monday � Thursday � 8:00am � 4:30pm�

Friday� � � 8:00am � 12:00 noon�

�

B�  !"#$ D!&' #$!  �

Friday 12:00 noon, 1 week prior �

bulletin@holynamewausau.com�

�

Sacrament of Baptism �

Contact Father Martin for preparation classes. These are�

required for parents and recommended for Godparents. �

Sacrament of Marriage�

Contact Father Martin 6 months in advance.�

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults�

Contact Father Martin for information�

Anointing of the Sick:�

If you would like the Anointing of the Sick before entering the 

hospital for a scheduled surgery, or if you’re at home or           

nursing facility, please contact Judy.  If you would like                    

Father Martin to visit you during your hospital stay, make sure 

to leave our church name upon registration. � �

We Welcome New Parishioners!�

Phone: 715�842�4543 �

Fax:     715�849�5593�

Web site: www.holynamewausau.com�

 �

Pastor,                       � �

� Father Samuel A. Martin Ext. 2�

� frmartin@holynamewausau.com  �

�

Deacon, �

� Michael Maher  715�842�4543�

                                           �

Office Administrator, �

� Judy Borchardt  Ext. 3                    

� judy@holynamewausau.com �

�

DRE /Youth Ministry,�

� Noel Furger  Ext. 4                            

� noel@holynamewausau.com                                                           �

�

Parish Accountant, �

� Jean Frankel  Ext. 5 

� jean@holynamewausau.com�

�

Maintenance and Grounds,                         

� Jim Dreikosen  Ext. 6�

Welcome to        

Holy Name of  Jesus Parish  

  1104 South 9th Ave, Wausau, Wisconsin�

�

Mass Intentions�

�

September 14th � September 20th�

�

14� Monday       � 8:00 am�      Communion Service  �

15� Tuesday�  8:00 am� † � Marie and Regina Gau�

16� Wednesday�  8:00 am    †  �Annette Lach �

17� Thursday�  8:00 am    †� James and Jan Borowicz  �

18� Friday�  8:00 am    †   Michele LaPorte �

19� Saturday�  8:00 am� †� John Nolan  �

�

Twenty � Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time �

  �

19� Saturday� 4:00 pm     † � Frances and Clara Wisniewski �

� � � � � � Geanne Wisniewski / Miller�

20� Sunday� 8:00 am     † � Marie and Roman Gau  �

�                   � � � †   Living and deceased members of �

� � � � �      Holy Name of Jesus Parish    �

� �                   10:30 am� � †   John and Pat Krueger �

� �

�

September 14th � September 20th �

The Church Blessed Sacrament Candle�

Dedicated to:  � David Treu �

Dedicated from:� The Treu family  �

�

The Chapel Blessed Sacrament Candle�

Dedicated to:� Brittney and Sam Reiter and family  �

Dedicated from: � Mom and Dad�

September 13, 2020   Twenty - Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time�



From the Pastor’s Desk�

�

Praised be Jesus Christ!  This is a story with an incredibly happy ending.  It has to do with your generosity and how we ended our fiscal 

year of 2019�2020 (keeping in mind that our year runs from July 1

st

 to June 30

th

).  When reporting on the fiscal state of the parish, a 

friend of mine always began with the end of the story.  He said that ever since he was a kid, he was fond of reading the last page of the 

book first and that’s what he did when submitting his report about parish finances.  It was an effective approach, so let’s begin with the 

end of the story.�

�

We ended the fiscal year $118,250 to the good, which is all the more incredible if you recall that we were budgeted to end the year 

$109,078 in the red.  God knows you can handle basic math, but that’s a turn�around of $227,328!  As alluded to in the first paragraph, 

this is a story about your generosity.  It’s also the story of a Provident Father who is helping us to get back on our feet.  Now that we’ve 

read the last page, let’s see how we got there.�

�

One of the keys to our success came thanks to Saint Ambrose Financial Services.  If you recall, they waived the interest we’re paying on 

our debt for the next two years.  That saved us $34,000 last year and will again save us that much in the year to come.  Friends in high 

places are a blessing and we do well to thank God with our prayers and sacrifices.  God knows many made heroic sacrifices this past 

year, as our adult envelopes and offertory increased by nearly $100,000.  Again, these are historic numbers and we do well to thank God 

for the hope that this brings.  Another source of income that led to the dramatic turn�around came in the form of private gifts from both 

parishioners and friends of Holy Name.  Finally, because of the coronavirus, we received just over $40,000.00 from the federal govern-

ment in the form of a forgivable loan.  That allowed us to keep everyone on the payroll during the quarantine.�

�

While our income was up, our expenses were down.  Because of generous giving and lower expenses, we were in a position during the 

quarantine to replace all the lighting in church with LEDs.  We also updated the sound system, painted the interior of the church, and 

replaced all of the carpet � these were mostly funded by private gifts donated by our own parishioners.  And we’re presently paying 

$48,000.00 toward our debt to Saint Ambrose.  Because the debt is rather large and may seem somewhat mysterious to you, allow me a 

few words about where we’re at and how we’re moving forward.�

�

As far as I can tell, Holy Name had been gradually falling behind in the years when our school was still open.  We were nearly $600,000 

in debt when our school closed in 2004.  Presently, we’re nearly twice that much in debt, coming in at just under $1,200,000.  That’s a 

big number, and I’m sorry if it shocks you.  We’ve had some tough years, but maybe we’re turning a corner now and can begin to hope 

for better times.  The silver lining is that we’re beginning to pay it down and if we can manage to live within our means, in five years 

we’ll owe less than one million.  That may not sound like much, but sometimes all it takes is a little progress in the right direction and 

things take off like a bat out of, well, they take off in a most impressive way!�

�

Just one more word about our debt.  This is money that we effectively borrowed from other parishes.  That’s why we are earnestly at-

tempting to pay it back.  And we do have our friends in high places, (i.e. the folks at Saint Ambrose Financial Services).  They want us 

to succeed and get back on our feet, and whatever we can do to diminish the debt will be met with open arms (and maybe some debt for-

giveness?).  Because this past year was a financial success, it’s clear that with your generosity and the grace of God we are on a path to 

greater freedom and hope.�

�

Having looked back, it’s time to look forward.  That’s the relentless nature of life; time stops for no man.  By the time you read this we’ll 

be on the cusp of renewing our commitment to the Diocesan Annual Appeal.  As in the past, this is our first hurdle.  When I arrived in 

July of 2019, we had finished nearly $10,000.00 short of our goal.  Insofar as this is essentially a bill, Holy Name had to pay that money 

and it was taken from the Summerfun earnings that year.  If we each do our part, that’s money the parish can use elsewhere.  We made 

our goal last year, which means we can do this if we work together.  If you’re able to give more than last year, please do.  God knows we 

have some people who may have to give less.�

�

Speaking of Summerfun, due to COVID�19 we were unable to host our annual event this year.  That represents a shortfall of $40,000, 

which is typically what we make on Summerfun.  Thankfully we’ve recovered nearly $25,000 of that through our ticket raffle (which 

earned just over $10,000 � maybe the best raffle ever!), pizza sales (thanks, Papa Murphy’s of Weston), rummage sales, taco sales 

(thanks, El Tequila Salsa), and your Summerfun envelopes.  Please continue to patronize our future events, as they’re necessary for us to 

make our budget.�

�

Finally, because I’m no financial wizard, I have to keep things simple so that I can better understand.  To wit, we are a parish that needs 

to bring in around $500,000 of income each year to balance the budget and continue to pay down our debt.  That’s a little less than 

$10,000 per weekend.  If you’ve been following the weekend collection numbers in our bulletin, they’ve increased dramatically over the 

past year.  We’re in range now to make our budget annually if the generous giving continues.  Last year was amazing, almost a miracu-

lous turn�around from what we expected.  But lest we become complacent, there were some big gifts that may or may not be given again. 

That means we’ll need all hands�on deck if we’re to continue to accomplish our goals.  Congratulations on exceeding all of our goals last 

year!  But, to quote an old song by Foreigner, “that was yesterday . . . . but today life goes on.”�

�

May God be praised for raising up generous people whose tremendous love is proven by sacrifice!�

�

Your friend in Christ,�

Father Martin�

�
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Holy Name of Jesus Website �

www.holynamewausau.com�

Readings for the week September 13, 2020�

�

Sunday�13� Sir 27:30�28:7/Ps 103:1�2, 3�4, 9�10, 11�12 

� � [8]/Rom 14:7�9/Mt 18:21�35�

Monday�14� Nm 21:4b�9/Ps 78:1bc�2, 34�35, 36�37, 38 [cf. 

� � 7b]/Phil 2:6�11/Jn 3:13�17�

Tuesday�15� 1 Cor 12:12�14, 27�31a/Ps 31:2 and 3b, 3cd�4, 

� � 5�6, 15�16, 20 [17]/Jn 19:25�27 or Lk 2:33�35�

Wednesday�16� 1 Cor 12:31�13:13/Ps 33:2�3, 4�5, 12 and 22 

� � [12]/Lk 7:31�35�

Thursday�17� 1 Cor 15:1�11/Ps 118:1b�2, 16ab�17, 28 [1]/Lk 

� � 7:36�50�

Friday�18� 1 Cor 15:12�20/Ps 17:1bcd, 6�7, 8b and 15 �

� � [15b]/Lk 8:1�3�

Saturday�19� 1 Cor 15:35�37, 42�49/Ps 56:10c�12, 13�14 �

� � [14]/Lk 8:4�15�

Sunday�20� Is 55:6�9/Ps 145:2�3, 8�9, 17�18 [18a]/Phil �

� � 1:20c�24, 27a/Mt 20:1�16a�

Please Support our Advertiser of the week�

�

Menzner Lumber and Supply�

 105 Main St Marathon, WI. �

7154432354 �

SCRIP NEWS�

We have Scrip at the Parish Center to purchase. �

Scrip Hours.: Mondays�and Thursdays 9:00 � 4:00 �

Scrip Office phone number: 715�842�4805 Ext 1�

Scrip Office is located at�

Newman Catholic Schools Central Office�

619 Stark Street. Wausau, WI 54403�

scrip@newmancatholicschools.com Click on Scrip at bottom�

24th Sunday in Ordinary Time�

�

What right do we have to limit the amount and degree of forgiveness we show to others when we are so desperately in need of it                       

ourselves? In not wanting someone who hurt us to downplay or forget the gravity of their wrong, we cling to anger, resentment, and 

wrath as a way of maintaining control. It is a way to acknowledge and express our deep hurt. We fail to realize that in doing so we hold 

ourselves hostage to these destructive feelings and actually become mired in the bondage of sin. All we gain is further alienation from 

ourselves, others, and especially God. We are no longer free but tethered to all of this unresolved negativity. Don’t we really want to let it 

go? The fact is that we need to.�

�

A good self�reflective posture will quickly show us that when the shoe is on the other foot and we are the ones in need of forgiveness, we 

desire it above anything else. This is especially true with our relationship with God. It is hypocritical to want one thing for ourselves and 

something else for another. Yet, many act in precisely this way.�

�

Perhaps we think that in offering forgiveness, even for the most grievous of wrongs, somehow excuses the person of their wrong and 

makes it almost acceptable. This is what makes revenge, retaliation, and punishment so attractive. We see forgiveness as being an eraser 

that easily wipes away the offense without consequence. Or, we may believe that in offering forgiveness I must somehow forget the 

wrong and open myself as a victim of even greater possible hurts in the future. In fact, forgiving my sister or brother of their wrongful 

actions or attitudes involves none of this. It does not erase anything or position me vulnerably as a doormat to be walked on.�

�

Forgiveness is an act of freedom that restores honest dialogue, shares true, and heartfelt feelings and acknowledges the consequences of 

an action. It admits that the wrong has caused a hurt that must be healed and squarely positions responsibility on the offender. The act of 

forgiveness recognizes our sinfulness and brokenness. It also admits that the most saintly among us is capable of doing very grave and 

deep harm to another person. It sees that we all can be victims of our passions and works in progress that deserve unlimited chances to 

get it right. With forgiveness, I release myself from the bonds of negativity and pursue a path of restoration, wholeness, and healing. I do 

not forget the wrong nor do I dismiss it. Sometimes, we have to stay far away from the one who hurt us. But we can still heal internally 

and be free.�

�

For the one who wants to be forgiven and the one who needs offer forgiveness, the journey can be an adventure in learning what brought 

us to this place and what is needed to move forward. This is exactly how God treats us. Why would we not want to do the same for                

others?�

St. Anthony Spirituality Center�

Marathon, WI.�

�

Embracing the now in the midst of a pandemic. �

Virtual Workshop with Elizabeth Lewis. Five weeks,         �

Sept 17 � Oct 15. Thursdays, 7:15pm � 8:15pm Cost: $50����

�

Uncertainty.� On�going uncertainty may be the biggest                  

psychological challenge we face collectively and as individuals 

as we continue to live with the COVID�19 pandemic.�

Uncertainty stemming from a threat to our own health and the 

health of our loved ones. Uncertainty due to the impact the                 

pandemic has had on our personal finances and the economy at 

large. Uncertainty regarding the short�term and long�term impact 

on daily life.�

The uncertainty of living in the midst of a pandemic can lead to 

overwhelming stress and grief, thereby testing our ability to cope 

and embrace the now.�

The focus of this hour�long, five week workshop series is to               

integrate and heal your internal COVID�19 experience as a way 

to help foster a sense inner security and peace in the midst of the 

on�going challenges of living life in a pandemic. We will explore 

activities that honor grief and loss, identify symptoms of stress 

depletion, and learn resilience�building strategies and tools that 

provide a sense of strength for dealing with whatever the future 

holds.�

�

To register, call 715�443�2236, e�mail�info@sarcenter.com,��

Married Love: Two Becoming One Retreat � Marshfield�

�

Contact Person: Alanna Hart at Phone: (715) 650�7310�

Email: hart_alanna@yahoo.com�

Cost: $80 per couple�

Saturday,  September 19th  8:00am � 8:00pm��

Marshfield Medical Center, 611 St. Joseph Ave., �

Marshfield, WI 54449��
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 September 14th� September 20th�

�

Mon�14� �

Tue�15� �

Wed�16� First night of Religious Education for classroom�

Thurs�17�Finance Council Meeting 6:00 PC�

Fri�18� �

Sat�19� � �

Sun�20� �

HOLY NAME PARISH STEWARDSHIP�

�

Weekly Collection Report for September 6, 2020�

Adult Envelopes………………………………………$ 6,548.00�

ACH Weekly Deposit ………………………………..$    932.00�

Student………………………………………………..$        1.00    �

Offertory……………………………………………...$     837.50�

Maintenance…………………………………………..$    404.00�

Weekly Collection                                                       $  8,722.50�

Our sympathies and assurance of prayers                                                            

to the family of �

�

Gertrude Bremer�

�

May her soul and all the souls                                                                  

of the faithfully departed rest in peace. �

Consider Direct Deposit. �

We invite you to consider making your weekly contribution 

by electronic transfer. Your contribution would be transferred 

monthly for the amount you designate. You will continue to 

receive envelopes to put in the collection basket if you wish, 

put EFT for the amount. You can find the ACH form on our 

website, or call the Parish Center at 715�842�4543.�

Tune in to Relevant Radio and listen to                                          

Father Samuel Martin as he appears live on                               

The Inner Life talk show, �

Wednesday, September 16

th

 at 11:00.                                     

https://relevantradio.com/listen/                                              

The Inner Life talk show airs every Monday  � Friday.                                    

4�

Are you unable to get to confession                                      

because of COVID�19 or you are homebound?                  

Father Martin will wear a mask and come to you.                   

Call the Parish Center and we will set up a time and 

place of your convenience. 715�842�4543�

St. Catherine's Council will NOT be supporting the 

Sweet Dreams program this year due to Covid19.� �

It will be replaced with "Baby Bonanza," so watch 

for the�bulletin insert for all the details.���

Helen Pagenkopf�

Needed � Paper Bags With Handles�

Southwest Circle of Joy Food Pantry needs paper 

bags with handles If you are able to help, please 

bring them to the Parish Center. Thank you!�

Parish Center back to regular hours. �

As of September 11th the Parish Center went off Summer Hours 

and will again be open from 8:00am until 12:00 noon. �

Growing in Your Relationship with Jesus Christ                                 

through Reading the Catechism in a Year �

Sign up to read through the Catechism of the Catholic Church in 

the next 10 months. From year�to�year, there are always more 

than 100 people who participate. We begin Monday, September 

14th and end mid�June, with a week off for Thanksgiving and two 

weeks off for Christmas. A modest schedule of 15 paragraphs per 

night (roughly 3 pages) has been arranged that will take about                 

10�15 minutes of reflective reading, 5 nights a week for 38 weeks. 

It is worth the effort. If  interested, email Ann Lankford at 

alankford@diolc.org and put “read the Catechism” in the 

subject line. �

�

�

�

�

�

�

Who is that Masked Man??�

�

For those of you who are old enough to     

remember that “tag line” from the Lone 

Ranger TV show�God bless you, you might 

be as old as I am. If you are approaching your 

seventies, please continue to take care of yourself. My sister    

Joann was the one who got on my case for not wearing a mask in 

these “COVIDly” unsettling times. My assistant Debbie created 

the Walmartly fashionable creation I am sporting above.�

�

In all seriousness my dear brothers and sisters, I am hoping and 

praying that you are all taking good care of yourselves, washing 

your hands, covering your mouths, and all the things we are told 

to do to stay alive�and healthy.�

�

The priests of our Diocese�your pastors�are maintaining            

contact with the Diocesan Central Offices in order to speak about 

questions and concerns coming from you to them and on to us for 

advice and answers. These are challenging times for all of us and 

we do need to move slowly, patiently, and prudently. Please keep 

that in mind when you are addressing your pastors�and even 

me. Thank you. We, your priests and bishops, are trying to do our 

best to stay in contact with the state leadership; encouraging           

everyone at that level to understand how important our faith is to 

us and, especially during the Easter season, for us to attend Mass 

and receive the sacraments. Let us continue to pray that God will 

send a remedy for us in this time of distress.�

�

The Year of Saint Joseph will be a big help for us. St. Joseph is a 

principal patron of our Diocese and, of course, our Cathedral. On 

Friday, 1 May, I will celebrate with you, via�livestream media, 

the Holy Mass at 12:00 noon, in order to launch this year of  

prayer and good works. Please check the website�diolc.org�for 

further information and ideas�beyond the time of pandemic.             

(It will come to an end, we trust.)�

�

In all other areas, please remember to call one another on the 

phone or send notes via email or snail mail. Remain close to one 

another in His Love and ask for God’s blessings as we make our 

way together.�
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NEWMAN CATHOLIC SCHOOL NEWS 

Need registration information? �

Call and come visit your Newman Catholic Schools:�

�

Licensed Child Care �

St. Michael:  615 Stark Street, Wausau, 715�848�0206�

St. Therese:  112 W. Kort Street, Rothschild, 715�355�5254�

Preschool, 4 Pre K�

St. Mark: 602 Military Road, Rothschild, 715�359�9662�

St. Michael:  615 Stark Street, Wausau, 715�848�0206�

Kindergarten � Grade 5�

St. Mark: 602 Military Road, Rothschild, 715�359�9662�

St. Anne: 604 N. 6

th

 Avenue, Wausau, 715�845�5754�

Grades 6 � 12�

Newman Catholic MS/HS: 1130 W. Bridge Street, Wausau,     

715�845�8274�

Central Office � 715�845�5735 

www.newmancatholicschools.com� �

What is Catechesis of the Good Shepherd (CGS)?  CGS is 

Montessori�based Catholic faith formation program where 

children can grow in their relationship with God through a 

deep engagement in Scripture and liturgy.  �

�

CGS is based on the belief that God and the child are 

already in a relationship. Our work as adults is to provide a place for 

the child and God to come together and grow.�

�

The children gather together in the atrium, a room specially prepared 

for them where they can come to know Jesus, the Good Shepherd.  The 

atrium is prepared with materials that children work with a way of 

meditating upon the essentials of our faith found in Scripture and in 

liturgy.  Examples of materials found in the atrium include small clay 

figures of Jesus and the disciples used to meditate on the Last Supper; 

detailed interactive maps of the Land of Israel and the City of 

Jerusalem to help situate Jesus as a real person in time; Jerusalem 

Mustard Seeds and beautiful pearls to help ponder the Parables of the 

Kingdom of God; and a small Baptismal font and Paschal candle used 

to explore the significance of Baptism.�

�

Holy Name is setting up a Level 1Atrium for children 3�6 years old 

this year, which follows Level II that began here at Holy Name in 

2018 for the Religious Education students.  �

Setting up an atrium is no small feat.  Volunteer help is still 

needed to meet our projected start date of 9/23/20.    �

�

We need helpers with these items:  �

1.� Cutting and assembling small wooded figures.  These 

include people and animals, as well as small puzzle pieces..  

All plans are available with CGS specifications.�

2.Sewing of vestments, altar clothes and other items needed 

to help the children learn about the Mass and other items that hang on 

the walls in the atrium.  These items would need to be sewn and either 

embroidered or decorated without too much embellishment.  �

�

Items still needed:�

1.� San Damiano crosses (St. Francis cross) for wall and altar.�

2.� Statues:  Jesus as the Good Shepherd, Mary at Lourdes,           

Lady of Guadalupe, Holy Family, angels, and saints  � all should 

be painted, realistic and 7”�8” tall.  �

3.� White taper candles, metal candle holders, and candle snuffers.�

4.� Area rugs with burgundy or green as main color.�

5.� Small glass jars with wide mouth, large baby food jars. �

6.� Wooden boxes with lids.�

7.� Metal or wood simple napkin rings.�

8.� Small globe on stand. �

�

If you can help the parish, or have questions about any of the items 

listed above please call Noel at 715�842�4543.  �

Catechesis of the Good Shepherd �
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2020-2021 School Year Classroom Schedule 

Classroom sessions are on Wednesday evening from 6:15-7:30 

 

 Sept 16 First night of Religious Education for classroom 

 Sept 23 Class  

 Sept 30 Class & Fire Drill 

 Oct 7 Class & 1st Reconciliation Parent Mtg # 1 

 Oct 14 Class 

 Oct 21 Class 

 Oct 28 No class—Fall 4-day weekend 

 

Online Learning Schedule 

          Sunday  Tuesday 

High School—Grades 9 & 10  Grades 6 & 7—5:30-6:15 pm 

        6:15-7:30 pm        Grade 8—6:30-7:15 pm 

 Sept 20 Class Sept 22 Class 

 Sept 27 Class Sept 29 Class 

 Oct 4 Class Oct 6 Class 

 Oct 11 Class Oct 13 Class 

 Oct 18 Class Oct 20 Class 

 Oct 25 Class Oct 27 Class 

 

Elementary Online Check-ins Wednesdays—5:30-6:00 pm 

 Oct 7 Kindergarten & 1st Grade 

 Oct 14 2nd Grade & 3rd Grade 

 Oct 21 4th Grade & 5th Grade 

2020�2021	Religious	Ed	�

STILL	NeedsCatechists�

�

We still need a 7th Grade Catechist for the 

classroom and virtual Catechist for elementary 

and middle schools.  If you are interested in 

helping with this, please call the Rel Ed of�ice (715�842�4543) 

asap to set up a time to talk about the duties of these roles.�

Last minute volunteers still needed �

for Wednesday Rel Ed�

�

We still need help with classroom set up, 

bulletin boards and student supplies.  �

We will be in the office working on the list:�

Sunday, 2:30�7:00pm�

           Monday, 9am�12:30pm  &  2:30pm�6:30pm�

Tuesday, 9am�6:30pm             Wednesday, 9am�3:00pm�

If able to help just drop in or call Noel at 715�842�4543.  �

Volunteer & Parent Annual Diocesan Safe Environ Training�

Just a reminder to all parents, and volunteers, 

don’t forget to do the annual required Diocesan 

Safe Environment Training.�

Training can be found at www.diolc.org.  Link 

to Safe Environment training and then to 

volunteer or parent.   Follow directions and a 

notice will be sent to our office once it has been 

completed.  Thank you for your help!�
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Asset Protection,  
Trusts, Wills, Probate and 
Nursing Home/Medicaid

305 S. 18th Ave., Ste. 200  
Wausau, WI 54401

715.843.5001
www.hougumlaw.com

Seeding Contractor/Hydroseeding - Landscaping
Erosion Control Installation - Excavating

Commercial Snow Removal & Lawn Maintenance

Randy Worden - Owner
R7505 Hines Road • Ringle, WI 54471

Cell 715-574-3721
Wordenent1@Gmail.com

Entrusted  
with family 
memories  

since 1874.

John DeLaporte 
Parish Member

302 Spruce Street 
Wausau 

842-3993
www.helke.com

1800 GRAND AVE • WAUSAU 

715/845-4911 

SUNPRINTING.COM

Wally Legenza 
Parish Member

Legenza & 
Associates, Inc.

301 East Kent Street, Suite 1 
Wausau, Wisconsin 54403  

wally@legenza.net 
Phone (715) 842-0009 • Fax (715) 842-0092

Athens • Edgar • Marathon • Wausau East • Wausau West
(715) 845-6900

SHORT-TERM REHAB 
AND LONG-TERM CARE
1821 N. Fourth Avenue 

Wausau, WI

715-675-9451 
www.blcwausau.org

Floral Magic Creations and 
The Photographers

Working together to save You time.
Joan Baptist and Ann Gust

840 S. 3rd Ave., Wausau, WI 54401
floralmagic1@frontier.com 

www.floralmagicwausau.net
715-842-4770

Designers and Suppliers of  Fine Homes

Business Phones 

715.848.3263 • 715.845.4258 

Fax 715.842.3623

3704 W. Stewart Avenue 
Wausau, WI 54401-3997

MODERN BUILDERS 
       & SUPPLIERS, INC.

Menzner  
Lumber & Supply

 
Please apply at 

105 Main St., Marathon, WI

715-443-2354

Accepting Employment 
Applications!

Great Rates You Can Bank On®

Wausau & Weston
715-842-5693  

www.ccuwausau.com

Over 30 Years Quality Service

Snap-on Tools
Joe Kuehn 

715-571-3661
Snap-on Tools Snappy Joe Kuehn

Our prices will floor you!

5400 Stewart Ave. 
Wausau, WI 54401

(715) 842-5277

www.carpetcitywi.com

Your Trusted IT Partner Since 2004 

715.302.0152 | pcportal.us

Fresh Authentic Mexican Cuisine 

(715) 298-3277
Best Mexican Food in Town!

CENTRAL WISCONSIN 
LANDSCAPING

Quality Work at Affordable Prices 
Snow Removal

Call Dan Lang 
715-591-9687715-591-9687• • 715-305-1824715-305-1824  

cwl@tds.netcwl@tds.net

715-675-7070 
5303 N. 32nd Ave., Wausau 
www.richards-restaurant.com

Voted 
Best 

Sunday 
Brunch 

10:30am-1:30pm

Family. Friends. 
Community

1801073                                        State Farm, Bloomington, IL

Family. Friends.
Community.

John Neumueller Ins Agency Inc
John Neumueller, Agent
1427 Merrill Avenue
Wausau, WI  54401
Bus: 715-675-3324

We’re all in this together.
State Farm® has a long tradition of being there. 
That’s one reason why I’m proud to support 
Holy Name of Jesus.
Here to help life go right.® 

nigbursfinefurniture.com  

715.675.2379
1740 Business 51 N 
Wausau, WI 54401

Mon - Fri 9-6, Sat 9-4 
Closed Sundays

Contact Dan Stone to place an ad today! 
dstone@4LPi.com or (800) 950-9952 x2607

LAW OFFICES 
1155 Grand Avenue 

P.O. Box 588, Schofield, WI 54476-0588

715-359-3188 
www.tlustylaw.com

PERSONAL - BUSINESS - FARM - CORPORATION

“We Will Do The Best Possible Job To Help You”

KAUTZ TAX SERVICE
Ron & Beth Kautz, Prop.

Experience 
Professional Tax Preparers 

Our Work is Guaranteed

	 For Appointment: 	 204 East First Street 
	 Call: (715) 536-8092 	 Merrill, WI 54452


